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Please respond to the Portsmouth office 

June 1,2006 

HAND DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Re: City of Nashua: Petition for Valuation Pursuant to RSA 38:9 
Docket No. DW 04-048 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing please find an original and eight copies of revised 
exhibits included with Nashua's May 22, 2006 Reply Testimony of Ms. Katherine 
Hersh et al. in this proceeding. I have also enclosed on CD an electronic copies 
of the May 22, 2006. A copy is being sent electronically and by first class mail to 
all persons on the Commission's official service list in this proceeding. 

This filing is being made in response to the request of Staff Attorney 
Marcia Thunberg, Esq. The revised exhibits contained herein consist of the 
following: 

1. Hersh et al., Exhibit 7. A copy of Section 9 of the final 
Pennichuck Water Works 1998 Watershed Management Plan was inadvertently 
labeled as Exhibit 9. A revised copy labeled Exhibit 7. 

2. Hersh et al., Exhibit 8. I understand that Exhibit 8 was included in 
the electronic filing of the testimony but may not have been included in the hard- 
copy filed with the Commission. A copy of Exhibit 8 is enclosed. 

3. Hersh et al., Testimony Page 19, Footnote 10. Footnote 10 
referenced an Exhibit 10 instead of Exhibit 9. A revised page referencing the 
correct Exhibit 9 in the footnote is enclosed. 
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If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Very truly yzurs, 

Justin C. Richardson 
jrichardson@upton-hatfield.com 


